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Townsend, Erle

From: Keith Henderson <khendersondofacep@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 6:44 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To Whom it May Concern:   

I am a resident of Rome Maine. I find this bill to not only be unrealistic, but ignorant! Maine is NOT California ( thank 

God). This is putting the cart before the horse, in typical liberal fashion! Maines climate is not conducive to electric cars 

as they are now developed. Distances between travel locations are farther and more rural than the left wing capital of 

the US, upon which you based this bill! Too much, too soon, too fast! Costs will skyrocket even more than they are 

already due to liberal left wing policies in Maine! Have you not noted the US Automakers have begun to reduce 

production of these electric cars, because “ nobody wants them”, and “ we over estimated demand! Do not make this 

monumental mistake and put Maine’s future at risk! We are NOT California and we don’t want to be!  

Best,  

Keith Henderson, D.O. FACEP  

910.987.2065 


